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As a PERS recipient concerned not only with my own welfare, but also with the 

welfare of the next generations, I strongly urge you to support HB 4083 and vote it 

out of committee. Fossil fuels are no longer an investment of value, and shifting to 

renewable sources of energy and battery storage is the way to invest in the future, 

and keep PERS in good shape. I understand that CALPers was able to significantly 

increase their returns while cutting their investments in coal, and it would behoove us 

to see how they did this and find sustainable alternatives to coal. Thank you! 


